
 

D.V.A. Circular 2022 – 05      March 1, 2022 
 

GYM AND BASKETBALL COURT RE-OPENING 
 
Dear Residents, 

 
Please be informed that our basketball court and fitness gym will re-open Thursday, 

March 3, 2022 
 

Under the IATF Alert Level 1, you will need to present your Vaccination Card and you 
are required to wear face masks at all times in the gym and in the basketball court 

except when playing basketball. 
 

For basketball court reservations, please call Rodel Corilla at 8843 2262 extension 125. 

When playing as a group, you should make your reservation at least one day before. 
Operating hours for the basketball court is from 6:00 AM to 10:00 PM daily. 
 

Our gym will be open from 6:00 AM to 9:00 PM daily with a break at 12:00 to 1:00 PM 
for cleaning and disinfecting of the area.    
 

Finally, safety protocols and guidelines will be posted at the entrance. DVA reserves the 

right to refuse entry to those who will not adhere to the above. 

We thank you for your continued cooperation. 
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